
 
 
 

REPORT TO THE PENDLETON TOWN BOARD 
For November, 2019, by Jeff Stowell/Sewer Superintendent 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sewer Department 
 

 15 Regular time sewer calls 

 8 Overtime sewer calls 

 Rebuilt E-One pumps 

 Installed hardware and pump in 2 new build grinder units 

 Checked Duplex tanks and Lift Stations  

 Met with reps from Siewert to discuss problems with E-One pumps 
 
 
 
 
 
Water Department 
 

 Looked for water leaks for 4 days with rep from Rural Water. Broken water line for 
water driven sump pump in pit at Tonawanda Creek and Transit. Water loss on a Town 
water line  

 Repaired 4 Fire Hydrants 

 1 Service leak on Mapleton. Homeowner repaired 

 3 Compliance Inspections 

 10 Final reads  

 Changed old Orion readers for house on Townline Rd 

 Turned water off to seasonal users 

 Install reader and inspect plumbing at Bob Cat of Buffalo 

 Completed stage II water samples 

 81 Stakeouts completed  
 

 
 

 


